

FEBRUARY 20,2020 CENSUS INFORMATIONAL MEETING

7pm-9pm ALL ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!

Come learn more about the 2020 U.S Census, and HOW it affects Campton Hills!

- Census results affect planning and funding for OUR community! Each person who resides in Campton Hills generates roughly 176 dollars, PER CAPITA into the General Fund!
- > 55.87% of the General Fund Expenditures in Campton Hills go to supporting our Campton Hills Police Departments services.
- Without a proper count of all residents, the general fund to support Campton Hills' schools, Highway Department, PD, and water/waste disposal systems could be greatly impacted!



The U.S Constitution mandates that everyone in the country be counted every 10 years.
The first census was in 1790

Completing the Census is mandatory: it's a way to participate in our democracy and say, "I COUNT."

A complete and accurate population count is critical for you and your community; the results of the 2020 Census will affect funding within the community, the number of seats each state will have in the U.S. House of Representatives, and more!!!

HOSTED

At the Congregational Church of Christ 40W451 Fox Mill Blvd. Campton Hills, IL. 60175

For Questions, please contact The Village of Campton Hills at 630-524-6250

Information as to how Census information is disseminated, collected, and processed will be discussed!